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Zug, April 28th, 2020 

Result of Market Consultation on proposed Changes of the Methodology of STOXX 
Thematic Indices 

Dear Sir and Madam, 

STOXX Ltd., the operator of Qontigo’s index business and a global provider of innovative and tradable index 
concepts, announces the result of the market consultation on proposed changes of the methodology of STOXX 
Thematic Indices.  

 

RESULT 

STOXX will implement all proposed changes before the ordinary review of the affected indices on June 19 th, 2020. 
See the announcement of the market consultation from April 14th, 2020 for details of the changes. 

 

For more information on the STOXX indices, please visit www.stoxx.com. 
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